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In this issue: 
 

• End of Year Events / Last 
Days of School 

• Celebrating Mrs. Greenslet 

• Congratulations Gradu-
ates! 

• 2024-2025 Book Fees  

• Fun Day! 

End-of-Year Events 
 
The last few weeks of school bring a lot of ex-
citement! Can you believe it is the end of the 
year already and that this is our last full week of 
school?! Please note events and dismissal times 
for the remainder of this school year.  
 
Week of June 3rd-7th: Normal dismissal each 
day. Many classes are enjoying field trips. 
 
Monday, June 10th: FUN DAY. This is a full 
day of school. Details below. Dismissal will be at 
2:40pm.  
 
Tuesday, June 11th: Last Day of School & 
Move-up-day. Students will have the opportunity 
to go to their next-year’s classroom, chat with the 
teacher, and ask questions. This is also the last 
day of school. We will walk to church and begin 
our end-of-year Mass at 10am. Students will be 
dismissed right at the church at around 11:15am 
following the Mass. Families are invited to cele-
brate the Mass with us! Preschool and Kinder-
garten will start with their celebration and Sr. St. 
Hilary awards for 5th-7th grades will be given at 
the end. 8th grade graduation is at 5:30pm at the 
church.  
 
Friday, June 14th: Annual Golf Tournament. 
Thank you to all the classes for putting together 
baskets to use at our annual tournament. They 
are due to the school by Tuesday, June 11th. 

Congratulations, 8th 

Graders! 

Bryn Babson 

Bentley Branon 

Kaleb Brosnan 

Kali Coon 

Ryleigh Cornell 

Keller Cullinane 

Hunter Favreau 

Isabelle Fischer 

Jack Sauer 

May God bless you all and 

provide you guidance and 

strength for your  

next adventures. 

Fun day will take place on Monday, June 10th. This happens rain or shine and is a 
FULL day.  
 
Please note the following:  

• There will be stations/activities that include water!  

• Students should have sunscreen applied prior to coming to school.  

• Students should wear an appropriate bathing suit (no bikinis allowed). Boys 
should have a swim shirt or t-shirt on. (This also helps protect from the sun!)  

• Students should wear shoes that are water friendly. Preferably not flip-flops as 
those can be unsafe to run in.  

• Bring a towel and a change of clothes!  

• Bring an extra plastic bag for wet clothing.  
 
The Abbey Group WILL NOT be providing a BBQ lunch for students on FUN 
Day. Instead, the BBQ will take place on Tuesday, June 4th. There will NOT be a 
yogurt or sandwich option at the BBQ. If your child does not like hot dogs/

hamburgers/veggie burgers, please send them with a lunch from home on Tuesday, 
June 4th.  
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Celebrate  
Mrs. Greenslet’s  

Retirement with us! 
 

School Mass on Sunday, June 9th at 
8am with a reception to follow in the 
Parish Center. Our students will be the 
liturgical choir, readers, servers,  
greeters, etc. Let’s pack the church for 
a beautiful Mass and to celebrate Mrs. 
Greenslet! 

Book Fees  
2024-2025 

 
Book fees for next school year can be paid anytime between now and the start of the 
year. Students will not receive their text books until book fees have been collected.  
 

Preschool: $100  
Kindergarten: $120  
First Grade: $130  

Second Grade: $140  
Third Grade: $140  

Fourth Grade: $150  
Fifth Grade: $150  
Sixth Grade: $160  

Seventh Grade: $160  
Eighth Grade: $160 

 
If you have a FACTS payment plan and would like to calculate your book fees into 
your payment plan and did not indicate that on your enrollment contract, please let 
Mrs. McKenna know. She will be finalizing FACTS agreements by June 17th. 

The School of Sacred Heart St. Francis de Sales 

307 School Street Bennington, VT ∙  (802) 442-2446 

Dear families, 

What a blessing this year has been! I can’t 
believe the summer is already here. Thank 
you, once again, for sharing your little loves 
with us. We pray each family spends time 
together this summer: making memories, 
playing outside, reading, and exploring  
together. Best of luck to our 8th graders—
we are so proud of you and cannot wait to 
see where your future takes you.  
 
Be on the lookout for some volunteer  
opportunities this summer. When we return 
in August, the school will look a bit different 
with classrooms being moved. We will also 
have our traditional uniform swap in July.  
More information to follow. 
 
I feel so blessed to be a part of such an 
amazing community. Thank you all, from the 
bottom of my heart, for your unwavering 
support this school year.  

With love,  

Mrs. McKenna 

Important Dates 
in June 

 
Friday, June 7th— 

8th Grade Trip 
 

Sunday, June 9th— 
School Mass & Retirement Celebration 

8:00am Mass, Reception to follow 
 

Monday, June 10th— 
FUN Day! 

 
Tuesday, June 11th— 

Last Day of School 
Dismissal from Church at 11:15am 

& 
8th Grade Graduation Mass 

5:30pm at SHSF Church 


